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                                                                                                                             5th June 2018
Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                 

Your child has been chosen to take part in the ASSHletics event to be held at Broadbridge Heath Leisure Centre on Friday the 22nd of June between 10.00am and 2.30pm.

We will be travelling by coach leaving school at 9.15am and returning by 3.15pm. The children should arrive at school wearing their PE Kit and require a packed lunch with plenty of drink – no glass bottles or cans. Please provide four safety pins in order to pin their numbers on, sun tan lotion and hats, or raincoats as appropriate.

We are asking for a £5.00 donation towards the cost of the coach. Consent and payment are required by Monday the 18th of June. 

Parents are very welcome to attend. A programme of the day’s events will be available in the school office.

As stated the requested payment is a voluntary contribution and is not compulsory. Should Parents and Carers not be able to pay their children will not be treated any differently from others. However, we are a small school with a limited budget and not receiving funds towards the cost of this may mean the visit cannot go ahead or may impact resources in other areas. Should you anticipate any difficulties with payment then please come and see us before Friday the 15th of June.  If you do not come and see us then we will assume that you will be paying the requested £5. Payment needs to be paid via parentpay where there is a mandatory consent box.
Yours sincerely,

Miss A Wilson
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